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Councillor Vacancy  
Horden North Ward 

 

The Council currently has a vacancy for a parish 
councillor which will be filled by co-option following 

the Council’s Procedure for Co-opting a Parish 
Councillor. Details and an application form can be 

found at  
https://horden.parish.durham.gov.uk/wp-
content/uploads/sites/9/23/06/co-option-

procedure.pdf 
 

The closing date for applications will be 9am on 
Monday 4th September 2023. 

Applicants will be expected to make a statement at 
the Parish Council Meeting to be held at 6pm on 

Thursday 7th September 2023 when a decision on 
co-option will be made. 

 
Samantha Shippen,  
Clerk to the Council  

21st August 2023 


